
 

 

             Princeton Fire & Rescue Dept. 
 
   Memorandum 
 
 

 
To:  Mayor Walker and City Council 

 
Date: 09/01/2022  
 
From: Fire Chief Ron Lawrence 
 
Regarding: Accept Grant from Bremer Bank 
 
Mayor and Council, 
 
I am asking the council to accept the donation from Bremer Bank and Michael Monson for 
$100.00 for the Fire dept. I would like to thank Bremer Bank and Michael Monson for their 
generous donation.  
 
 
 
I will be present for more information and questions. Thank you.  
 
 
Ron Lawrence 
Fire Chief 
Princeton Fire & Rescue Dept. 


